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We hope you can join us for 

the first Sunday of every 

month for a meal following 

the service. 

Eat, Think, Play will be 

happening over Lent. $25 per 

session which include a meal, 

video and discussion 

followed by an activity.

Mark your calendars for our 

Good Friday service. It will 

happen on Friday, April 7 at 

11 am online and in person.
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Join us on April 13th to try 
out a recipe and learn about 

cooking from Rev. Danah. 
This popular collaboration is 

in partnership with Carya 
Elder Friendly Communities. 

Advanced registration is 
required.  

Save the date! McDougall 

Foundation is having their 

Annual General Meeting on 

Sunday, May 28th following 

the service.

Family Camp registration is 
now open and we have hired 

a cook! That’s right, same 
great camp but now you 

won’t need to volunteer to 
help in the kitchen. Weekend 

is June 9—11, 2023. 
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